
ner, Michael 

From: Stogner, Michael 
Sent: Friday, October 15,1999 1:50 PM 
To: Arrant, Bryan; Valdes, Kathy 
Subject: Wiser 

I have the application for Wiser's State "AZ" Well No. 3 in my pending files. I have been waiting for a copy of the 
amended lease line agreement between Wiser and Devon since Sept. 1997.1 have called Jim Bruce who is handling 
this application and left a message for him to call me back. Hopefully we should have something by next week. 
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